
 

TOWN OF STONEVILLE 
107 S Henry Street • PO Box 71 • Stoneville NC  27048 

Phone:  336-573-9393 • 336-573-9695 • Fax:  336-573-2020 

 

 
TOWN OF STONEVILLE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENT DA-2025-01 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Council of the Town of Stoneville 
will hold a second Public Hearing at the regular meeting on April 1, 
2025, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers located at 101 Smith St., 
Stoneville, N.C. to consider the following:  
 

A proposed Development Agreement for the Carolina Star 
Holdings, LLC development located at 101 Matador Court (Parcel 
179413) in Stoneville, NC.  The property is located beside 4101 
US Highway 220 Business in Stoneville, N.C.  The proposed 
development agreement outlines the terms and conditions for a 
mobile home park on the subject property.    

 
All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing to provide 
comments and questions regarding the proposed Development 
Agreement.  Written comments may also be submitted to Deleia 
Hutcherson at dhutcherson@stonevillenc.org prior to the hearing date. 
 
The full Development Agreement is available for review at the Town 
Hall office located at 107 S. Henry Street, Stoneville, NC.   
 
If additional information is needed, please contact Deleia Hutcherson, 
Town Clerk at 336-573-9393. 
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